CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
A . NAGOYA, JAPAN
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NOTICE OF AWARD

02 September 2024

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Procurement
Committee of the Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines in Nagoya, as
contained in Resolution No. (RBE) 10-2024, 02 September 2024, the Consulate is
awarding your firm, the contract of procurement for Mobile Subscriptions for (1) Post’s
Duty Phone and (2) ATN Unit Phone in the amount of Twelve Thousand One
Hundred Thirty Six Yen (JPY12,136) per month only, or approximately PHP5,010
per month, inclusive of taxes and other charges.

Very truly yours,

ROY B. ECRAELA
Consul General, and

Head of Procuring Entity
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